ST. PAUL’S SHS, ASAKRAKA-KWAHU

ANNOUNCEMENTS TOWARDS RE-OPENING

. Date of re-opening - Monday, 18th January, 2021
. Time of re-opening - 7:00am — 5:00pm NB (Students should report

before 5:00pm)

. Category of Students expected-

A. Form three students both Green & Gold

B. Form two Green - (2019/2020 first year students)
NB// They are moving to form two.

. All form three students who did not have the chance to be processed for the
WAEC CONTINUOUS ASSESSMENT due to their absence in school should

come to school to be processed immediately school reopens.
. The following items would be inspected at the gate. (NB// All students would

be checked at the Gate)
v Plates
v Cups
v Detergents
v Cutlery sets
v Buckets / Gallons

v Towels and Sponge etc.



6. Students would appear in their school uniforms throughout their stay.
Un-prescribed attire would be Seized.

7. No mobile phone is allowed in the school (Mobile phones would be seized)

8. No student would be found breaking bounds to town. Any student caught in
such an act would be sent home.

9. COVIDI19 Protocols would be strictly observed.

10.All students should wear their nose masks when coming from the house.

11.Any student who comes in late after 18th January 2021 would be punished.

12.0Only prescribed church attire would be allowed in the school.

13.Parents should check their wards results online from Tuesday going and discuss
with their wards before coming back to school.

14 Barring any change in date of re-opening for the Form Two (2) Gold students
and the in-coming first year students, the two categories - Form 2 Gold track
and the in-coming form 1 students would all come to school on the 10th March

2021.
Happy New Year to all Parents

HEADMASTER



